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Matthew Rheingold Quoted In Law360 Tax Authority
Article, "State CARES Act Decoupling Limits Benefits,
Adds Complexity”

Tax attorney Matthew Rheingold is quoted in a Law360 Tax Authority feature article by reporter Maria

Koklanaris entitled "State CARES Act Decoupling Limits Benefits, Adds Complexity" The article

includes Matt's comments about how New Jersey may handle the changes to the business interest

deduction and income that taxpayers received from SBA loans under the PPP.

Click here to view article on Law360 website.  Subscription to Law360 required.
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